

ĐỀ CƯƠNG ÔN TẬP GIỮA KỲ I LỚP 6 – LÊ VĂN TÁM
MÔN: TIẾNG ANH – NĂM HỌC: 2021-2022

Listening : EX1: Listen again and choose the correct answer A or B:

1. Janet's favourite teacher is her _____ teacher.
A.maths B.science
- 2.Today Janet _____ her uniform.
A.is wearing B.isn't wearing
- 3.Janet studies _____ for two hours a week.
A.English B.Vietnamese
- 4.Janet usually does her homework _____.
A.in the library B.at home
- 5.Her class is going to have a biology lesson _____.
A.on a farm B.in the classroom

Ex2: Listen to Mai talking about her house. Tick (v) T (True) or F (False):

	T	F
1. There are four people in Mai's family.		
2. Mai's house has seven rooms.		
3. The living room is next to the kitchen.		
4. In her bedroom, there's a clock on the wall.		
5. She often listens to music in her bedroom.		

Ex 3: Listen to the talk again. Fill each blank with a word/ number you hear.

1. Mi and Lan are studying in class _____.
2. Lan has short _____ hair and a small _____.
3. Lan is active and _____.
4. Chi's hair is long and black, and her nose is _____.
5. Chi is _____ to Minh.

IL PHONETIC

EX. Circle the word which has underlined part pronounced differently from the others.

- | | | | |
|-------------------------|------------------------|-----------------------|-----------------------|
| 1. A. <u>k</u> itchens | B. apart <u>m</u> ents | C. cupboards <u>s</u> | D. bathr <u>o</u> oms |
| 2. A. develop <u>s</u> | B. car <u>s</u> | C. meet <u>s</u> | D. book <u>s</u> |
| 3. A. laugh <u>s</u> | B. month <u>s</u> | C. wash <u>es</u> | D. work <u>s</u> |
| 4. A. group <u>s</u> | B. fan <u>s</u> | C. bottl <u>e</u> s | D. flower <u>s</u> |
| 5. A. ask <u>s</u> | B. mak <u>e</u> s | C. stop <u>s</u> | D. window <u>s</u> |
| 6. A. sm <u>a</u> rt | B. ch <u>a</u> nnel | C. c <u>a</u> ncer | D. th <u>a</u> nks |
| 7. A. bl <u>oo</u> d | B. fl <u>oo</u> d | C. cl <u>o</u> se | D. c <u>o</u> untry |
| 8. A. f <u>a</u> rm | B. <u>a</u> fter | C. w <u>a</u> lk | D. cl <u>a</u> ss |
| 9. A. st <u>o</u> le | B. h <u>o</u> ney | C. b <u>o</u> wl | D. <u>o</u> ld |
| 10. A. br <u>o</u> ther | B. jud <u>o</u> | C. g <u>o</u> ing | D. r <u>o</u> be |

II. VOCABULARY AND STRUCTURES :

EX 1. Put the verbs in bracket into the correct form.

- I (love) _____ cats, but I (not love) _____ dogs.
- Lan often (drive) _____ her car to office every day.
- She (like) _____ Tea, but she (not like) _____ coffee,
- Look! A man (call) _____ you. .
- Keep silent! I(listen) _____ to the radio. od
- Every day, my father (get) _____ up at 5.00 a.m. ‘ .
- I love) _____ cats, but J (not love) _____ AOE
- At the moment, I(read) _____ a book and my brother (watch) _____ TV.
- Hoa (live) _____ in Hanoi, and Ha (live) _____ in Ho Chi Minh City.
- Hung and his friend (play) _____ badminton.

Ex 2. Choose the best words or phrase to complete these following sentences:

1. I like living in the countryside because it isn't (**noisy** / **helpful** / **talkative**).
2. Ba is (**hard-working** / **creative** / **clever**). He always has lots of new ideas.
3. There (**is** / **are** / **am**) four chairs and a table in the room.
4. The clock is (**next to** / **at** / **between**) the lamp and the TV.
5. There (**is** / **are** / **am**) a bed in the room.

EX 3. Write the correct form of the words in brackets:

1. I think you look very _____ in that hat. (FUN)
2. Minh likes living in the countryside because it is _____. (PEACE)
3. My father often likes helping other people. He is very _____. (HELP)
4. We often buy cheap bread in the _____. (BAKE)
5. I like living in the countryside because it isn't _____. (NOISE)

EX4: Circle the underlined word/phrase (A, B, C or D) that needs correcting.

1. Phong often plays football with his friends on the weekend. -> _____
A B C D
2. There aren't two chair in the living room. -> _____
A B C D
3. Thai and Phong is going to the museum to take photos for their project. -> _____
A B C D
4. I can see some poster on the wall. -> _____
A B C D
5. My grandpa like playing chess in your garden. -> _____
A B C D
6. I can see a lamps next to the wall. -> _____
A B C D
7. We visit our grandparents next weekend. -> _____
A B C D

8. Some creative students do drawings and paintings at the art club. -> _____

A B C D

9. Linh don't have a long face and curly hair. -> _____

A B C

10. My puppy like my bed very much. He is sleeping on it now. -> _____

A B C

Reading: 1. Read the text and complete these sentences:

To: mi@fastmail.com

superphong@bamboo.com

Subject: A room at the Crazy House Hotel

Hi Phong and Mi,

How are you? I'm in Da Lat with my parents. We're staying at the Crazy House Hotel. Wow! It really is crazy.

There are ten rooms in the hotel. There's a Kangaroo Room, an Eagle Room, and even an Ant Room. I'm staying in the Tiger Room. It's called the Tiger Room because there's a big tiger on the wall. The tiger is between the bathroom door and the window. The bed is under the window, but the window is a strange shape. I put my bag under the bed. There's a lamp, a wardrobe and a desk. You should stay here when you visit Da Lat. It's great.

See you soon!

Nick

1. Nick is in Da Lat with

2. The weather in Da Lat is

3. There are rooms in the hotel.

4. Nick's room has got

5. Nick is staying in the

Ex2: Read and answer the question:

MY SCHOOL

My new school is in a quiet place not far from the city center. It has three buildings and a large yard. This year there are 26 classes with more than 1,000 students in my school. Most students are hard-working and serious. The school has about 40 teachers. They are all helpful and friendly. My school has different clubs: Dance, English, Arts, Football and Basketball. I like English, so I joined the English Club. I love my school because it is a good school.

1. Where is the writer's new school?

2. What are the students like?
3. What are the teachers like?
4. How many clubs are there in the school?
5. Why does the author love the school?

Ex3: Read then match the phrases in A with the ones in B to make right sentences:

John is a student in class 7A. His full name is John Smith. He is 13 years old now. John lives with his parents at 245/14 Saint Street. John's house is very large and comfortable. It has a bright living room, four lovely bedrooms, two modern bathrooms and a convenient kitchen. There is a nice yard in front of his house. John's mother often grows flowers in the yard. John and his younger sister always do the morning exercise in the yard. In the evening, his family often sits together and watches the stars in the sky.

A

1. John is
2. John lives
3. His house
4. John's mother often
5. John does

B

- a. is very large and comfortable.
- b. in grade 7.
- c. grows flowers in the yard.
- d. with his parents.
- e. the morning exercise in the yard.

1 _____ 2 _____ 3 _____ 4 _____ 5 _____

VI. WRITING: Ex1: Rewrite the sentences so that it has the same meaning as the root ones:

1. Our garden has many flowers.

-> There are

2. My sister has long hair.

-> My sister's hair is

3. Are there forty students in your class?

-> Does your class

4. My house is in front of the bookshop.

-> The bookshop is

5. There is a river in my village.

-> My village has.....

6. My favourite flower in the garden is violet.

-> I like

7. The students have got umbrellas.

-> These

8. Has John got a jacket?

-> Is

9. Jose and July have got some friends.

-> These

10. My brother has got big brown eyes.

-> My

Ex 2: Write full sentences to make a paragraph about Annie.

1. Annie/ my penpal friend.....

2. She/live/Sydney.....

3. She/ 12 years old/ and/ grade 7

4. She/have/black hair/ small eyes

5. She/often/read/newspaper/free time